




Profile of an Ignatian Educator at St. Ignatius College Preparatory


Year-End Reflection

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Year-end reflection serves as a process for reflecting on your work in order to grow professionally as an Ignatian educator.  It is designed to encourage members of the community to reflect thoughtfully on the year in order to grow professionally.  Your reflection should include responses to the following questions.  Please submit electronically to Maria Balestrieri by Friday, April 26, 2019.

1) How did you live out our theme for the year, Ignite the Fire Within?












2) How successful were you in achieving goals stated at the beginning of the year?













3) What did you learn from your student questionnaire feedback? Offer some reflections on the student surveys.  What did you learn from them?  How do you think you can address student perceptions?  Are there areas that you intend to focus on during the next school year?









4) What did you learn from class observations, including your collegial visits to other classes?  Reflect on your discussions with your department chair and your classroom observation experiences this academic school year, including your observations of colleagues.  














5) How are you progressing towards your FDB recommendations?















6) What risks did you take this year?  How did they turn out?
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